
Nursery News    
 

THEME: Ocean     

 

 

This is our fourth week of school and the children are adjusting nicely.  

We will be talking all about the ocean this week and numbers 1 and 2 will be 

introduced. 

Reminder: Our center will be closed on Monday, September 2 for the Labor 

Day holiday. 

We hope everyone has a great weekend! 

 

Mrs. Desi,  Ms. Melissa and Mrs. Amy 

 

Language Arts: We will learn some interesting facts about sea creatures and how they 

live. Shells and what creatures live in a shell will be discussed. Fingerplays and stories will 

enhance our learning of ocean life.  

 

Concept: Our sand table will look like a beach as we add seashells. Fishing at our water 

table will add to our ocean fun and of course numbers 1 and 2 will be added to our concept 

jobs.  

 

Craft & Writing: Get out the crayons, paints and markers! Ocean animals and other sea 

creatures will be created this week.  

 

Motor:  Don’t forget to dress for the weather! Outside time is a must these days.  

 

 

 

Important Info 

Monday, October 14: Center closed. The teachers will be participating in continuing 

education classes.  

Tuesday & Wednesday, October 15 & 16 Picture Day. More info to come.  


